
 

October 24, 2018 

Web Announcement 1721 

 

Update Regarding the Reprocessing of Facility Claims 

that Denied in Error 

Update to Web Announcement 1608:  When facility claims that denied in error with edit codes 0205 (All 

the revenue lines on a Uniform Bill (UB) claim are priced at zero) or 0210 (No fees found on file) were 

automatically reprocessed in June 2018, some claims that were cutback were not included in the 

reprocessing effort.  The claims that were not included in the first reprocessing effort have been 

automatically reprocessed and the results appeared on remittance advices dated October 12, 2018. 

Please note:  When claims are reprocessed, please be aware that all system and clinical claim editor edits 

are applicable.  As a result, there may be no additional payment, and other claim denials may be 

received.  

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1608_20180605.pdf

